
April 2011 
 
Happy April Fools Day. I do not know where March went. I was sure Shirley was mistaken 
when she said it was time to write this letter again. 
 
March was a very busy month for Uptown. We had a great program about the Apache 
women. They were certainly a strong bunch. My thanks to my “favorite cousin” for bringing this 
program to us. 
 
We also did a great deal of business by passing 9 amendments to our bylaws. I can never 
thank Mary Ann Brock enough for all her hard work on these bylaws. We also elected a committee  
chair for the nominating committee. Please think seriously about serving as an officer or director. 
 
As April begins, remember that we will be rationing water. I believe it is the first time we have 
done this since I moved to Midland some 36 years ago. Odd side of the street water on 
Wednesday, Friday, Sunday, Even side on Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday. Hours are from 
6:00PM until 10:00AM. Please try to conserve water and PRAY for rain. 
 
Our style show will be the program meeting for April. Again that date is April 13, at noon at the 
Hilton. We are still selling tickets. Individual tickets are $35. You must purchase them by April 
8th. You can still purchase a table. Please contact Mona Bethany or Shirley Harris for your 
tickets. 
 
NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AT THE DOOR!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
Jo Fite still needs baskets for the silent auction for M D Anderson. jofite@suddenlink.net 
 
We will have a Board of Directors meeting on April 20th and our regular business meeting on 
April 27. Please mark your calendars and plan to attend these meetings. 
 
Wishing each of you a Happy Easter and Spring. 

 
Thank you all for all your time and hard work. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of any help to any of you. 
 
Hope to see you soon. 

 
Glenda Knox, President 2010—2011 
 
Striving for Sweet Success!! 


